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Dear Lion,

You and your fellow Lions serve your community at the
local level, but never forget that you are part of an in-
credible global network of dedicated volunteers who are
united in our mission of service. Together, you are chang-
ing peoples’ lives for the better, every day, all around the
world.

From helping to prevent blindness to supporting children
and families affected by childhood cancer to protecting
our environment, you are delivering care and kindness
and bringing hope where it’s needed most.

There is no greater calling on earth than to join together
to give of our time and our talents to help those in need.
That’s what Lions do—that’s what you do. Thank you for
your commitment to creating the change that empowers
others to achieve their potential.

Yours in service,

Dr. Patti Hill
International President
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Lions Clubs International Foundation

Our Multiple District 14 has accepted a goal of donating $27 per member to
LCIF this year. LCIF Chairman, Brian Sheehan would like to see $36 per member, but
we kept it at the lower amount. To date, three of our District 14p clubs have donated
a total of $2650 or about slightly less than $3 per member. Our District 14p goal is
$24,500.

Our District 14p has a total DCCG grant eligibility of $11,010. This can be used
for any type of humanitarian project, but it must be submitted and approved by LCIF.
We still have a number of years to use this grant. This grant could also be used toward
the local match for a larger grant from LCIF.

LCIF has been active in disaster relief projects including the wildfires in Maui,
and earthquakes in Morocco, Turkey, and Syria. We also continue to help refugees
from the war in Ukraine. | am sure we will also be helping in Israel and Gaza.

Our District 14p received a $10,000 emergency grant to help in flood relief in
Northern Berks County, but could not spend it in the allotted time, and returned it to
LCIF.

Other items discussed in our last Zoom meeting with LCIF District Coordinators
included the following:

Giving Tuesday is on November 28". Please encourage your Lions Club, and also
individual members to donate to LCIF. This newsletter probably will not be
published by Nov. 28", but please encourage gifts though the Christmas holiday
season. | hope that the manual donation form is included with this newsletter,
or you can donate online at lionsclubs.org.

January 8 to 13, 2024 is LCIF week ending with the birthday of Melvin Jones. We are
to do a service project or fundraiser for LCIF.

Telethon 4.0 is scheduled for June 2, 2024.

A cookbook fundraiser is being planned. We will hear more about this project in the
near future.
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Wishing Everyone a Merry Christmas



DISTRICT 14P

FIRST VICE DISTRICT
GOVERNOR JANE RICE
PASSING THE DISTRICT

GOVERNOR BANNER

FROM PARKSBURG
LIONS CLUB TO
BOYERTOWN LIONS CLUB
PRESIDEN
GEOFF A LITTLEFIELD

DISTRICT GOVERNOR GARY
HILBERT PRESENTED DISTRICT
SECRETARY LINDA SAMPSON

WITH THE FLOWERS IN

APPRECIATION OF HER
WORK .



A MESSAGE FROM ZONE CHAIR
TOBY GELMAN

The attached brochure was developed as a special Lions project
before the pandemic.
>> Elder Abuse has grown dramatically during the pandemic.
The brochure is Timeless.

THE BROCHURE CAN BE

FOUND ON THE DISTRICT

WEB PAGE UNDER INFO,
FORMS, MEETING

MINUETS AND
RECORDINGS

PLEASE
PRINT THE
BROCHURE

AND

DISTRIBUT
AT YOUR
EVENTS.






PEACE POSTER CONTESR
PEACE POSTER CONTEST

2022-2023
Theme is
Dare to
Dream

STUDENT’S ENTRIES FROM
the AVON GROVE

CHARTER SCHOOL









The Avon Grove Lions donated $500 to
the Robotics club at Penn London

Elementry School



THE AVON GROVE LIONS CONDUCTED A KIDSGHT Screening

THEY SCREENED 7
KINDERGARDEN CLASSES

at the AVON GROVER CHARTER ELS

ABOUT 165 CHILDREN IN
ABOUT 21/2 HOURS

AVON GROVE CHARTER SCHOOL LEOS

THE AVON GROVE CHARTER
SCHOOL LEOS HELPED WITH
THE KIDSIGHT

EYE SCREENINGS AT THE
CHARTER ELC.

THE LEOS READ TO THE STUDENTS AND KEEP THEM IN THE
PROPER ORDER TO BE SCREENED.






GREAT VALLEY LEOS

DELIVERING CSRDT TO THE VETRENS LEOS MAKING SIGNS FOR COAT DRIVE
HOME MADE BY THE LEOS.









The soup sale was a
great success they
sold out and had to
turn people away.
Sold about 185 Qts.
Profit should be over
$1000.









They Screened
202 children
with 34

needing follow
up exams.

Members of the Avon Grove Lions

and a member of the Oxford Lions
conduced a Kid Sight Screening at
the Elkridge Elementry School in

Oxford Pa.



COVENTRY

The Lions donated toys for Oxford Neighbor-
hood Services Toy Room



The lions, with help from and Family Members set up the up the Christmas
Tree Lot.

Members of the Leo Club helped to setup the Christmas Tree Lot.

Enjoying pizza after all
their hard work.



The Lions, Leos,
Boy Scouts along with

family unloaded 150
trees and set them up.



The Lions with the help of the Oxford Helping
Hands Leos sold trees at the Christmas Tree
Lot all weekend.

Bingo Report
Lion Barbara and her crew certainly helped
our treasury with the Bingo games of the Mountainview
Campgrounds. For the camping season we gained $4,286
that we will be able to use to help others.


















EYEGLASSES RECYCLING

PDG DAVE SAMPSON WILL BE PICKING UP
THE COLLECTED GLASSES ON December
2nd if you have glasses please bring them
to the Old Kmart Shopping Center Paoli
Pike near 202. Meet near the Kmart at
noon. Please be prompt.

‘Sponsored by Zone 4a “









COATESVILLE LIONS



COATESVILLE 12/19/24

HAMBURG 12/09/70

MUHLENBERG
HIGH SCHOOL 12/09/96



MUHLENBERG— GORDON C ROGERS





